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Tha nk you for your recent letter regarding a petition calling for an immediate end 
to the persecution of Falun Gong in China. 

The Australian Government h as lon g h eld concerns abou t the treatment of 
Falun Gon g practitioners in China. While the Government takes no position on 
Falun Gong's beliefs, it considers China's ban on Fa lun Gong and treatment of 
practitioners to be in breach of internation al human rights standards. 

The Government raises its con cerns about huma n rights, including th e 
treatm ent of Falun Gong practitioner s, with China on a regula r basis. 

Yours s incerely 

1 6 DEC 2016 
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